LETTER OF INVITATION

On the occasion of organizing the third edition of International Summer Cup, in
Oradea, Romania,

All representatives of the national Taeckwon-do I.T.F. federations, from the South-Eastern
European countries, are invited to take part in the establishment meeting of “THE SOUTH-
EAST EUROPE TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION”.

The meeting will take place on Friday, June 19, 2009, from 7:30 P.M. to 10:00 PM,
at Continental Hotel in Oradea.

In order to obtain the official approval from the legislative Romanian representatives
(THE MINISTRY OF JUSTICE), and from the EUROPEAN COMMUNITY, as well as from
the National and International Sports Institutions (Sports Ministries, The Olympic Committee,
etc.), each representative of national federations should have one folder containing official
documents, proving the foundation of the national federation (preferably translated into
English). These documents should be notarized. Each representative should also have the
federation’s stamp, to seal the documents.

We mention that the establishment of this federation has already been put into
discussion with the representatives of several South-East European countries, who agreed that
the meeting should take place in Romania. We would also like to mention that the federation
will be affiliated with LT.F and A.E.T.F and we strongly expect that it will be acknowledged
by the Romanian Olympic and Sports Committee.

One can find detailed information regarding the schedule during the International
Summer Cup (addresses, accommodation and meal) in the Official Invitation on the A E.T.F

website www.taekwondo-itf ro.

Oradea is a frontier town situated in the Western part of Romania, close to the
Hungarian border. One can arrive by plane (there is an international airport), by train, by bus
and by car.

In case of further information or attendance confirmation on the coming establishment
meeting of the South-Eastern Europe Taekwon-do Federation, please contact Mr. Marius

OLTEAN to the following e-mail address: president@taekwondo-itf ro.

In order for the federation to be legally established, a minimum of 3 attending
countries is necessary.

Please confirm your attendance by June, 08, 2009.

Marius Oltean — president at the Romanian Taekwon-do Federation



